
 Greenville Conservation Commission 
 July 10, 2023 Meeting Minutes 

 The meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara 
 Guay, and Stacy DelVal.  The minutes from the June meeting were read, and 
 "installed by Livingston Road" was changed to "installed on Livingston Road". 

 Souhegan River - nothing new to report. 

 21 Chamberlin Street (#6 Mill) - at the public hearing, 20 members of the public 
 were there.  Marshall submitted written concerns to the Planning Board.  The 
 Planning Board continued hearing for 2 more months. 

 Site plan for Davis Village LLC, across from Country Mile - a building was put up 
 without approval.  Marshall will call DES - the building has a toilet, but no leach 
 field.  The planning board meets this Thursday, 7/13/23. 

 Trail Maintenance - Barbara checks on the Potter Woods trail twice a week. 
 Today she found 6 bags of trash!  Marshall will take them to the Highway 
 Department for disposal. 

 Natural Resources Inventory - Marshall has been working on this. So far, he has 
 listed: topography, rivers and streams, and rail trails, the Ida Taft field, the pool, 
 and the Legion Pavilion.  Still to be researched are: laurel, vegetation, invasives, 
 and wildlife corridors. 

 There was a brief power outage recently in parts of the town. 

 There is property for sale on the west side of Pleasant Street near Rte 31, 
 formerly Robert Taft property. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm.  The next meeting will be on Monday, 
 August 14, at 7pm. 


